
July 5, 2022 Argyle Village Board Meeting 

Those in attendance; Mayor Darren Smith; Trustees Anthony Montello, Ian Hamilton, Joy 

MacKenzie; Water Commissioner Garry Robinson; June Richards; Cathy McMurry; Wesley Clark; 

Carol Kuhr; and Jesse Steinberger. 

Meeting called to order at 5:30 P.M. 

On a motion made by Trustee Hamilton, seconded by Trustee MacKenzie, and carried, the 

minutes from the June 6, 2022 Village board meeting were accepted as written with the 

corrections of spelling errors and the word funds regarding the ARPA fund from the Town. 

Jesse Steinberger was appointed trustee by Mayor Smith to replace Charles Edwards who had 

to resign due to health issues. 

June Richards and Cathy McMurry came to the Board meeting with concerns regarding their 

neighbor who has large bonfires and loud parties that sometimes go all night long. Mayor Smith 

said he would look into what the Village could do. 

On a motion made by Trustee Montello, seconded by Trustee Hamilton, and carried, the Board 

approved the application submission for the Engineering Planning Grant. 

Mayor Smith and Trustee Montello met with a representative from the Stiles’ committee and 

felt the Board needed more details on what the organization was doing. 

Wesley Clark has some village cabinets at his house and would like them removed. It was 

suggested that some could be sold at the garage sale and others used at the new well shed. 

Water Commissioner Robinson stated that the water tank has good volume and the electrical 

service at the new well is done and the piping is in and well 7 could be finished within 2 

months. 

On a motion made by Trustee Hamilton, seconded by Trustee MacKenzie and carried, the Board 

agreed to update the Village website. 

On a motion made by Trustee Hamilton, seconded by Trustee MacKenzie, and carried, the Clerk 

was allowed to pay warrants for month of July, 2022. 

On a motion made by Trustee MacKenzie, seconded by Trustee Hamilton, and carried the 

meeting adjourned at 6:54 P.M. 
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